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Greensboro Development Review Board 
Warning 

 
The Greensboro Development Review Board will conduct a hybrid hearing on Monday, July 7, 
2025, 7 p.m., at the Greensboro Free Library and via Zoom. The Board will consider a 
Conditional Use request by David Allen for a subdivision at 4550 Center Road. The application 
will be considered under the following bylaws: 2.5 Rural Lands District, 5.1 Zoning Permits (D) 
Subdivisions, and 5.4 Conditional Use. A site visit is scheduled for Saturday, June 28, 2025, at 
11:30 a.m. The site visit and hybrid hearing are open to the public.  
 
The meeting number is 824 558 6005.There is no password. You may phone into the ZOOM 
meeting at: +16469313860. 
    
Zoom link: https://us02web.zoom.us/j/8245586005?omn=82343963212 
 
The materials under review are available at the Greensboro Town Hall or at the Greensboro 
Town website, www.greensborovt.gov. For further info, please contact Brett Stanciu, Zoning 
Administrator, at 802-533-2640, or zoning@greensborovt.gov.  
 
– Greensboro Development Review Board 
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